Smithfield Maine Historical Society

Founded November 11, 2009                                                                                               _____________________________________________________________________________________
TO THE RESIDENTS OF SMITHFIELD, MAINE
Our Historical Society enters its 14th full year of existence in 2023.  We are committed to preserving the History of Smithfield!

The GROVES HOUSE, our home, is located at 21 Lakeview Drive!

The SMHS is slowly recovering from the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic. We were able to resume regular meetings in 2022 and took on a large project to categorize all our written archives located in the Groves House. We’ve begun an inventory of all our documents and hope to complete the project by the end of 2023. We’ll then add the inventory to our website – available to everyone – making it easier to locate historical information about our town. 

We also displayed several exhibits at the town office, including the very popular display of Smithfield military veterans. More exhibits are planned for 2023.

We continue to be active on Facebook promoting the history of our town, so please join us there for some pleasant virtual learning.

We normally meet the third Saturday of the month, March through October at 9:30 AM at the Groves House. 

We are a non-profit, tax exempt organization under section 501© (3) of the Internal Revenue code of 1954 and Title 13-B of the Maine Revised Statutes.  (If you do not want to join us, but want to support our mission, all donations are tax deductible).

Please consider joining our Society.  Annual dues are only $10 per person or $125 lifetime.  Senior Citizen rate is $8.00 per person per year.  If you have documents, photographs, or artifacts that you would like to donate to us, please contact Richard Witham or Mel Croft. 
